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From: Bob Young <suboby@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 6, 2017 7:22 PM
To: SGGA Exhibits
Subject: VOTE YES ON HB2190

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

By voting YES on HB2190, you will help to defeat just another covered up attempt to legalize even 
more gambling in Oregon. We already have a huge problem with "Problem Gamblers" in Oregon, we 
don't need another open door for crime to come in. 

A lot of supposedly legal Poker rooms have already closed due to investigations into their "No house 
participation", or profiting from these games. The house doesn't profit, or take a cut?  Yeah Right! 

B Young 


